
Michael Ruppert’s testimony 
 
Please support removal of the LE notification from Ohio Law. 
 
41 states do not have a notification law and no police injuries have occurred as a result. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Ruppert 
Buckeye Firearms Assoc member 
7237 Serpentine Dr 
Dayton OH  45424 
9372367212 
renott117@yahoo.copm 
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